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Statement in Regards to 2011 Contract with New Media Strategies

March 9, 2011,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group LLC will not renew its contract with New Media Strategies (NMS)

for the remainder of 2011. NMS has agreed to support us with an orderly transition until a new agency has been

named. We thank them for the work they have provided to us and wish them the best as they move forward.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


